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NHS BLACKPOOL – UNSCHEDULED CARE REVIEW, BISPHAM 

HOSPITAL 
 
1.0 Matter for consideration 
 

1.1 The Committee to consider a verbal report regarding the unscheduled care review at 
Bispham Hospital. 

 
2.0 Recommendation(s) 
 
2.1 To consider the report, asking questions and making recommendations that are 

considered appropriate.   
 

  
3.0 Summary of key issues 
 
3.1 Members are reminded that at the last meeting of this Committee on 17th January, the 

Committee’s draft response to the Fylde Coast Public Consultation ‘Improving patient 
care, the next steps’ was considered and approved. 

 
3.2 The Committee raised questions concerning the service currently provided by Spiral 

Health at Bispham Hospital and it was confirmed that the service would form part of 
the separate unscheduled care review that would be taking place. It was agreed that a 
more detailed report on this subject would be provided to the Committee at its next 
meeting.  
 

4.0 Witnesses / representatives 
 
4.1 As requested by the Committee members, the following persons have been invited to 

attend the meeting to speak on the matter: 
 

• Helen Skerritt, Director of Nursing and Quality, NHS Blackpool. 
 
 

 
 
Relevant officer:  
Helen Skerritt, Director of Nursing and Quality, NHS Blackpool. 
E-mail: helen.skerritt@blackpool.nhs.uk  
 
Appendices attached:   
None. 
 
Background papers: 
None 
 
 
 


